
The Pullman-Moscow Regional Airport Board is soliciting statement of 
qualifications and experience until 3 p.m., February 10, 2014, from airport 
engineering/planning consultants to provide engineering services for the airport's 
capital projects.  Future projects include general aviation rehabilitation and 
expansion, pavement construction, electrical, regulatory compliance, utility 
extensions and other engineering projects to support ARFF operations and 
runway and taxiway rehabilitation, installation of taxiway lighting system, charter 
and cargo area development, and various other airport-related improvements as 
directed by the Pullman-Moscow Regional Airport for a period of up to three 
years.  Contracts may be awarded for all, part, or none of the projects or services.  
Selection will be based on an evaluation of factors as required by Federal Aviation 
Administration Circular 150/5100-14D.  For information, contact Tony Bean at 
(509) 338-3223. 


